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Year 6 Graduation Information 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

You are invited to attend the graduation ceremony of our Year 6 students. The ceremony will be held on 

Friday 10 of December starting at 8.50am till 10.30am in the canteen undercover area. Students from Pre-

Primary to Year 6 will be attending the ceremony with their classroom teachers.  

 

After the ceremony there will be a morning tea in the hall and a learning journey in your child’s classroom. 

All siblings who attend Boulder Primary School are expected to return to class after the ceremony.   

 

This year, we are asking students to contribute $20 instead of bringing a plate of food. Part of this money 

will also go towards Oasis excursion, lunch and transport. This money needs to be paid to the office by no 

later than Tuesday 7th December.  

 

All students need to be wearing their leavers shirt, black shorts/pants/skirt (no leggings), shoes and socks.  

 

Please send your child to school with a baby photo of them in a labelled snap lock bag or email to Mr 

Ferguson ashley.ferguson@education.wa.edu.au .This will be used in a PowerPoint presentation at the 

graduation ceremony. These are due last Friday the 26th of November so please make sure they are in as 

soon as possible. 

 

Following the ceremony, students will be attending Oasis. A letter about this excursion has been attached, 

and is dependent upon appropriate behavior, attendance, Good standing and work completion in class. 

Please make sure the excursion permission form and $20 are returned to school by no later than Tuesday 

7th December.  

 

To participate in both the Graduation Ceremony and the Graduation Excursion, students must have their 

good standing. To hold their good standing, students must not have been suspended within the previous 

five weeks and must have an attendance rate above 80% for the previous five weeks. Your child’s teacher 

can outline what your child’s attendance rate is for the previous five weeks. The good standing policy can 

be found on our website. 
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If you have any questions regarding the graduation ceremony, please ask your child’s teacher.  

 

Thank you for your help and support this year. We look forward to celebrating Year 6 Graduation with you.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Horomia 

Ms Dee 

Mrs Gamble 

3/11/2021 

 


